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Darryl Worley Visits VFW Post in Dexter

Dexter, Missouri - Darryl Worley took time out of his
very busy schedule on Saturday, July 8, 2017 to visit with veterans at the VFW
Post #2659 in Dexter.

Worley dropped in prior to his concert held at the Bearcat Event Center.

Veterans were given a solo performance of "Have You Forgotten" by Worley.

Commander Robert Myers presented Worley with a POW/ MIA Flag on behalf of
the Hale-Swinger VFW POST 2659 members. 

Pictured are District Commander RE Myers, Darryl Worley, and Tony Mohorc.
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